Welcome to Kindergarten!
2025-2026
  We are excited for our school year and we hope you are too! 
Some dates to remember - Kindergarten Meet the Teacher is on the evening of Tuesday, August 26th from 5:00-7:30 p.m.  Our first day of school will be Tuesday, September 2nd.

If you would like to provide your child with any of these items for Kindergarten, it would be greatly appreciated. There is no need to label the items with your child’s name; we will be sharing all the supplies. Just send them to school with your child in a grocery bag or bring them to Meet the Teacher. 
Everyone
· $15.00 fee – see note below
· 6 Black dry erase markers
· 6 jumbo Elmer’s glue sticks 
· 100-count pack of baby wipes
· 1 used family friendly magazine (such as Good Housekeeping)
· 1 box of Kleenex
· 100-count container of Clorox wipes (for cleaning) 
· 1 tray of Crayola washable watercolors (8 primary colors)
· 1 pair of headphones in a bag labeled with your child’s name
· 1 24-pack of Crayola crayons (no jumbo crayons please) 
· 1 16-pack of Crayola crayons
· 1 8-pack of Crayola crayons
    Boys
· 1 pack of Crayola washable markers (8 or 10 standard colors)

   Girls
· 1 box of sandwich size Ziploc bags 

  Teacher-specific:
· Czarnik: 
· A box of individually packaged snack to share with the class (goldfish, animal crackers, pretzels, etc.) Peanut and Tree nut free please.
· Rimmel: 
· 4 AA batteries

The $15.00 fee is for special projects that we use all through the school year: Mother’s Day Tea, Polar Express Day & more. This must be paid through PaySchools Central.  We will give you further information on how that works at Meet the Teacher. Your participation is greatly appreciated!

Please remember to send your child to school with a backpack that is large enough to fit their 9x12 Erie Folder and their lunch box.  No retractable handles or wheels, please. Please write their name on the backpack and lunch box.

Remind your kindergartener how they are getting home for the first few days to prevent any confusion. 

Looking forward to a great school year!

The Kindergarten Teachers
